
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

OF THE 
 

APPLETON COMMON COUNCIL 
 
Dear property owner(s): 
 
The City of Appleton Common Council will conduct a Public Hearing on Wednesday, January 22, 2020, at 7:00 
P.M., in Common Council Chambers, 6th Floor, City Hall, 100 North Appleton Street, or as soon thereafter as can 
be heard, for the purpose of considering the following proposed Street Vacation (discontinuance of a portion of 
public street right-of-way). 
 
LEGAL DESCRIPTION OF AREA TO BE VACATED: 
All of a strip of land 60 feet in width and 101.65 feet m/l in length along its centerline and containing 6,099 square 
feet of land m/l and being further described by: 
 
All that part of John Street lying between Lots 1 and 2 of Certified Survey Map No. 7281, being located in the 
Government Lot 5, Fractional Southwest Quarter (SW ¼) of Section 25, Township 21 North, Range 17 East, City 
of Appleton, Outagamie County, Wisconsin and being further described as follows:   
Commencing at the Northwest corner of Lot 1 of Certified Survey Map No. 7281, being coincident with the South 
line of John Street and being the point of beginning; 
Thence North 00°02’19” West 60.00 feet to the North line of John Street; 
Thence North 89°57’41” East 101.73 feet coincident with the North line of John Street to the currently established 
East line of John Street; 
Thence South 00°07’39” West 60.00 feet coincident with the East line of John Street to the South line thereof; 
Thence South 89°57’41” West 101.56 feet coincident with the South line of John Street to the point of beginning. 
See also attached Exhibit “A” for illustration. 
 
COMMON DESCRIPTION:  A portion of East John Street, east of South Court 
 
ALDERMANIC DISTRICT:  4 – Alderperson Joe Martin 
 
PARTIAL EAST JOHN STREET VACATION REQUEST: 
A Street Vacation request has been initiated by the applicant, City of Appleton.  The applicant requests to vacate 
and discontinue a portion of John Street (east of South Court).  The area being vacated is no longer needed for 
public street purposes.  The adjoining property owner(s) will acquire ownership to the afore-described and vacated 
portion of John Street right-of-way, as shown on the attached maps. 
 
This notification invites you to appear before the Appleton Common Council, and you will be given an opportunity 
to express your views or concerns regarding the above-described request.   
 
Any questions regarding this matter should be directed to David Kress, Principal Planner, with the Community and 
Economic Development Department at 920-832-6428. 
 
 

 KAMI LYNCH 
 CITY CLERK 

 
Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities will be made upon request and if feasible. 

 
RUN:  December 7, 2019 
 December 14, 2019 
 December 21, 2019 


